From: Larry Johnson

To: COSD, Redistricting
Subject: [External] Comment on 11-13-21 Meeting
Date: Saturday, November 13, 2021 10:31:25 AM

Hi, | submitted an Ecomment but it has not shown up in the list of responses so | will submit the
same information via Email. | want to thank the Commissioners for listening to the East County
comments at the Nov. 1 meeting. That resulted in several new Maps. Map 9 is slightly better than
Map 11. Map 9 is good because it disconnects us from the Chula Vista area and give us El Cajon, La
Mesa and Lemon Grove. These are good additions and in line with our regional connections and
relations. In Map 9, it would be improved if the area West of La Mesa and Lemon Grove was
removed from the Map and Santee was added. On Map 11, it is slightly less desirable than Map 9
because it does not include the El Cajon, Santee, Lakeside, and La Mesa areas. It does include more
rural area BUT we are not closely related to the more northern part that includes Julian and Ramona.
I also understand that the East County Chamber of Commerce (ECCC) has submitted a map which |
do not see in your list of Maps, but, their map closely aligns with your Map 9 with my suggested
changes. Therefore, the ECCC Map may be the best map. | support first the ECCC Map, second, Map
9 with my changes, and third, Map 11 with my changes.

Thank you for your hard work difficult work,

Larry Johnson,

Campo
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